
Grade #3 Newsletter - February in Review
Introduction

Students were welcomed 
back with talking about our 
winter break and starting 
our new class project… The 
international School Space 
Travel Agency!

Mathematics

We learned to identify both 
regular and irregular 2D 
Polygons. We also played 
2D Polygon Battleships to 
reinforce knowledge.

Science

Science fair preparations 
have begun, and students 
are excited to work on their 
projects. The fair will be held 
on April 14th and 15th, 
giving students time to plan, 
experiment, and present 
their findings. In class, they 
will be preparing display 
boards, and they will also 
have opportunities to work 
with their partners after 
school.

Language Arts 

We started our next novel 
study ‘Anne of Green 
Gables’. We looked at 
compound nouns in more 
depth and talked about 
Cause and Effect. 

Social Studies
We studied the different 
landforms of Ontario and 
looked at the most 
populated cities. We also 
talked about how how the 
land is used in Ontario.

Art

We made abstract pictures 
in the style of Canadian 
artist Ted Harrison, who was 
inspired by the landscape 
of Yukon.

Pictures, pictures, pictures!
Important Dates:

March 17th - End date of 
the ‘Space Travel 
Agency’ project
March 20th - Spelling 
Bee (Class round)
March 27th - Spelling 
Bee (Finals)

*Side Note* 
Our Dragon’s Den winners were Ida, 
Adam & Hania - with their idea of ‘The 
Special Goggles’. Congratulations on 
receiving your investment!


